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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 Temporary changes to traffic conditions – including road closures and detours  

 Various time periods, at different locations between 27 April to late November 2022 

 Kapala Street, Tarcoola Avenue, First Avenue, Walan Street, Mooloolaba 

 Traffic control in attendance  

 

Construction overview 
The eastern side of Brisbane Road from Hancock 
Street and Walan Street to Mayes Canal Bridge is 
being upgraded from early April to late November 
2022. 

These works include widening Brisbane Road to 
accommodate two new traffic lanes, kerb and 
channel construction, mains water and stormwater 
upgrades, new footpaths and electrical works.  

To accommodate these works some temporary 
changes to traffic conditions are required. These 
include detours and full or partial closures along 
Kapala Street, Tarcoola Avenue and Brisbane 
Road-First Avenue intersection. 

Vehicle and pedestrian access remains available to 
all residences and businesses including:  

 Club Mooloolaba Bowls Club - via Tarcoola 
Avenue into Kapala Street 

 Mooloolaba Junction Convenience Centre -via 
Tarcoola Avenue into Kapala Street  

 ParkNGo Mooloolaba Central Car Park and 
businesses located between First Avenue and 
Walan Street - via Brisbane Road (from 
Mooloolaba Esplanade). 

Traffic control is on site and will assist motorists 
and pedestrians as required. 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions  

 Wednesday 27 April to Monday 23 May: 
Kapala Street temporary road closure 

 Wednesday 23 May to Monday 18 July: 
Tarcoola Street temporary road closure   

 Wednesday 27 April to Thursday 28 July:  
Brisbane Road/First Avenue partial road 
closure:  

What to expect during these works? 

These works are major road works with large 
machinery operating. Intermittent medium-high 
level noise is to be expected.  

Dust mitigation measures, including dust monitors 
are in place. 

Alternative footpaths are in place. 

Detour signage is in place to communicate traffic 
changes to motorists. 

Shops open signage is in place. 

Please allow an extra five-ten minutes of travel 
time during this period.  

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates, email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 


